REGISTRATION FOR 2017-18 IS NOW OPEN AT
OUR LADY OF TRUST CATHOLIC ACADEMY

To learn about the benefits of a Catholic education,
please contact Principal Arlene Barcia at 718.241.6633

Don’t miss out on valuable scholarship opportunities!

Families who received scholarships last year should apply again by March 31

The deadline for first-time scholarship applicants is April 21
www.futuresineducation.org

We're saving a seat for you!
1696 Canarsie Road  Brooklyn, NY 11236 www.ourladyoftrustca.org



